

March 19, 2014

CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Mr. Scott Miller President North Little Rock School Board 2700 Poplar North Little Rock, AR 72114

RE: Brad Bolding

Dear Mr. Miller:

I represent Coach Brad Bolding. By letter dated February 26, 2015 Coach Bolding was given notice of the proposed termination of his contract with the North Little Rock School District. Pursuant to the Arkansas Teacher Fair Dismissal Act this is to advise you that Coach Bolding contests this termination and requests that a public hearing be scheduled at a mutually convenient time. We would also request that the school board hold the hearing in a place large enough to accommodate the public.

Sincerely,

David A. Couch

cc: Mr. Kelly Rodgers